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Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

Next week, we have some really exciting activities planned to celebrate the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee.  

Southcoates Art Exhibition 

On Thursday 26th May, our children will be hosting the biennial Southcoates Art 
Exhibition. All of the children’s artwork will be themed around the Queen’s reign, and 

will be on show in each hall after school for parents to come and view. (You will 
receive more details at the beginning of next week!) On the day, a very special 
visitor will be judging the children’s artwork to select a winner from each phase. 

Jubilee Tea Party   

On Friday 27th May, we will be hosting a tea party for the children. Weather 
permitting, we plan to eat our lunch outside, on the playground. Our kitchen staff 

have put together a special Jubilee menu. (If your child would prefer to stay packed 
lunch, that’s fine - they will still sit with their friends to eat their dinner.) Lunches will 
be provided for all nursery children that already stay for dinner, and they will take 

part in the event with the rest of the school. 

Red, White and Blue 

To mark the occasion, children are welcome to dress in red, white and/or blue on 
Friday 27th May.  

Special Gift 

In addition to this, we would like to thank the Parent Group who have generously 
bought each child a Jubilee memento to take home, to remember the special day. 

 

Attendance 

Please make sure that you are at school every day so 
that you don’t miss any of the festivities! Well done to 

the 40 children who are still on track to achieve 
100% attendance at the end of the year. 



PSHE Curriculum 

Tomorrow, all parents will receive a letter via MCAS to give an overview of what is 
being taught in upcoming PSHE lessons. Please ensure that you read the letter, and 

speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 

Upcoming Events 

Thursday 26th May: Platinum Jubilee Art Exhibition 

Friday 27th May: Platinum Jubilee Special Tea Party Lunch 

Friday 27th May: Last day before half-term holiday. 

Monday 6th June: School re-opens after half term holiday. 

Monday 6th June: Year 3/4 Trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park. 

Tuesday 7th June: Year 3 Pedestrian Skills. 

Monday 13th June: Opening Ceremony for Sports Week. 

Tuesday 14th June - Friday 17th June: Sports Days. 

Friday 22nd July: Last day of school before the summer holiday. 

Hair Dye 

Polite reminder: as part of our School Uniform Policy, children’s hair should not be 
dyed unnatural colours. Please make sure that your child does not spray or dye their 

hair bright or unnatural colours during the term time. Thank you.  

This Week in Nursery... 

The children in the nursery have been reading The 
Gruffalo story this week and have been very busy 
making Gruffalo crumble. We have been practising 

our fine motor skills by pegging purple prickles onto 
the Gruffalo’s back, and we enjoyed making a log 

pile house for the snake and a tree top house for the 


